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National Squib Class Rule Interpretation – 01/12 

 

The following interpretation is supplement to the “2009 National Squib Class rules (Effective 

June 2009)” and shall remain in force until a subsequent version of the class rules are 

approved and published on the RYA website.  

 

Question: Within the National Squib class can the keel have further machining/ alterations 

carried out after it has been manufactured from a licenced pattern and still be class rule 

compliant? 

Answer: No.  

- Class rule E.2.1 is explicit in what can be done to the hull appendages which only 

covers repair and maintenance.  

- If repaired or maintained it will still need to comply with the current class rules. 

- Other types of work on the keel are prohibited. 
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